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MESSAGE FROM THE MAYOR 
 
 

To my fellow community members  

 
The current COVID Delta environment is fluid and changing rapidly, with increased 

numbers and geographic locations. 
 
As such, in addition to the COVID control measures, we have already in place (both 

government-mandated and organisational) as an organisation, we have decided to 
implement the following additional measures; 

 
 The Visitor Information Centre will temporarily close. (at this stage in line with 

the Armidale lockdown) 

 Delivery drivers will not be permitted to enter Council offices or the store. 
 

I wish to thank you for your understanding. I also take this opportunity to support 
your efforts by encouraging everyone to get the jab, knowing that the COVID-19 
vaccine will give you, your family and your co-workers an added layer of protection 

against COVID-19.  
 

Would you please continue to socially distance, QR Code, wear face masks, wash 
hands, sanitise and get tested if feeling unwell? 
 

Peter Petty 
Mayor 

 


